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	Action

	1.
	Apologies
	

	
	John Earley (JE)

Peter Campaigne (PC)

Diana Wilkinson (DW)
	

	2.
	Minutes of last meeting
	

	
	The minutes were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meeting held on 9th February 2016.
	

	3.
	Matters Arising
	

	
	None
	

	4.
	Over 75s Questionnaire
	

	
	As part of the work the surgery is doing on Transforming Care of Older People, a new questionnaire is being sent to all patients over the age of 75 as a pilot.  The questionnaires are being sent out phased over 12 months to enable us to respond appropriately to replies.  The work is being carried out in conjunction with our Care Co-ordinator, Tracy Mead, and a community nurse.  The first questionnaires were sent out a week ago and the response so far has been extremely positive.
Part of the questionnaire asks what information the patient would be interested in receiving, in order that Tracy can provide a useful and targeted response.  

We believe this will provide an opportunity for those patients who do not have much contact with the surgery to become known to us and proactively deal with any potential problems before the onset of an acute situation.
	

	5.
	Foot Healthcare Service
	

	
	We are pleased to announce that we will have a Foot Healthcare Service at the surgery, provided by Louise Reynolds on Friday afternoons from 6th May 2016. Louise is a qualified Foot Health Practitioner who trained at the S.M.A.E institute in Maidenhead, Berkshire in 2012.   For further information or to make an appointment please call Louise on 07876 565774.
The meeting asked if this would be for diabetic foot care, LH advised that it would not be suitable for diabetics with high level specialist needs, but basic foot care.  Any queries regarding this should be directed to Louise. 
	

	6.
	New Surgery
	

	
	The meeting asked about progress on the new surgery.  JS advised the meeting that she was attending a meeting with Wiltshire Council the following day, and would report back after.
Following the meeting JS can report that there has been a plot of land identified on which to build the surgery and WC are in negotiations with the landowners.  The surgery’s consultant is also in discussions with WC about how the building can be delivered.  The Neighbourhood Plan is also moving forward and the surgery is making a further application for funding from NHS England.  There will be a follow-up meeting in 2-3 weeks to update progress.
	

	7.
	Junior Doctors Strike
	

	
	The meeting asked about the impact of the impending strike on the surgery.  It was advised that there was unlikely to be much impact here, although the NHS had given out advice and information to the GP surgeries on what course of action to follow if there were any difficulties.
	

	8.
	New NHS Funding for Primary Care
	

	
	JS highlighted the government announcement this week that there will be a £2.4bn funding boost for GP services in England.  It was not yet clear how this will affect us, but this was a good result in the campaign to increase funding to General Practice from about 7.5% to 11%.
	

	9.
	AOB
	

	
	JW commented on the fact that the outside door had been cleaned up and new furniture fitted after his comments at the last meeting.
	

	10.
	Meeting Schedule
	

	
	Provisional meeting dates have been booked to the end of 2016 as follows:

27th July 2016

18th October 2016
	

	
	Next meeting
	

	
	Wednesday, 27th July 2016.  Dr Watkins to attend.

	


Minutes accepted as true record of meeting:

Signed ……………………………………    
Date ………………………….


